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Our Ref:  EP/CC  Date:  11 February 2021 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
 
Senior Phase Tracking Report – February 2021 
 
 
Tracking reports for most pupils in the Senior Phase have been produced and are now available through 
Parentsportal. Further details and the facility to set up an account are also available on the website 
www.moray.gov.uk/parentsportal. 
 
Due to the ongoing Covid situation these reports are only tracking Effort, Behaviour and Homework. 
 

 Effort – How well learners have been engaging with work during Lockdown. 

 Behaviour – Learners’ behaviour and interactions over the learning platforms. 

 Homework – The quality of all work that has been produced during this period of home learning. 
 
For those pupils who have been in touch with their Guidance teachers and have not been able to engage with work 
during this time we have not produced a report at this time. 
 
 
Yours faithfully 
 

 
Mr E Picksley 
Depute Head Teacher 
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